
Notice: Peacekeepers using temporary 
vehicle 

 

(Kahnawake – 16, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2012) The Kahnawake 
Peacekeepers would like to inform the community that they are temporarily using a 
Dodge Durango with white and black graphics. There are also Peacekeeper decals 
on the doors. 
 

 
 

The Peacekeepers will be evaluating the vehicle for the next week to possibly 
incorporate into their fleet. 
 
For those who feel they need more information, please contact the Peacekeepers 
at 450-632-6505. 
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David S. Lahache 
Acting Public Relations Officer 
Kahnawake Mohawk Peacekeepers 
(450) 632-6505 


